Letter 018

Helvoirt, 10 July 1874
Dear Theo,

Thanks for the inquiry you made. We are now going to stay here another day and arrive in London on
Wednesday morning. The photograph that | put in the catalogue of Forbes was for you, as| thought it
would interest you: it represented the Scheldt in Belgium. It is of a picture by Cap. It is not so very
beautiful, but it is at least original. | will write soon from London.

Best wishes from Vincent



